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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 

Balfour School Dedication Marker Ceremony, Sunday, 
November 18 
HC-2018-67 
Hendersonville, NC – November 15, 2018 
 
 
This Sunday, November 18, Henderson County and the Balfour School Historic Preservation 
Committee invite former faculty and students from Balfour Elementary School to attend the 
dedication ceremony of the Balfour School dedication maker located at the front of the new 
Emergency Services Headquarters at 2523 Asheville Highway, Hendersonville. The ceremony will 
begin at 2:00 p.m. at the Emergency Services Headquarters.  
 
The Balfour School Historic Preservation Committee would also like to use this occasion to debut 
their book, The History of Balfour School Past and Present. This book commemorates the history of 
the school that served the community for more than 100 years. The Balfour School Historic 
Preservation Committee will be taking orders to purchase a copy of their book at Sunday’s 
ceremony. 
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